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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul AUGUST 16, 2023 

Good Afternoon,  

Welcome back to another school year. Our FAITH can move 

mountains! Every Wednesday I will be sending out The 

Knight’s Tablet, school newsletter. Please look for important in-

formation, up-coming events, and the lunch menu. If you have 

not logged into TeacherEase please do so ASAP, Thank you!  

 Blessings to All,  

Mrs. Kaimann  



Upcoming Events 
August 16~ Noon Dismissal 

August 29 ~ Back to School Night 

(Parents Only) 6:30PM in the Gym 

September 01~ Noon Dismissal/Spirit 

day 

September 03~ St. Paul Picnic 

September 04~ Labor Day / NO 

SCHOOL  

Please join us for a monthly family rosary led by    

Children on Tuesday, September 5th.    

 Doors open at 6:30pm. 

Servers Schedule 

 
Aug 18  Tedy Militello & Emmie Osterholt 

Aug 19  4:30pm Volunteers  

Aug 20  7:00am Tedy Militello & Gavin Hemmer  

     9:00am Emmie Osterholt & McKenna Erwin  

    11:00am Anna VonBokel & Nate Loy  

Aug 21  Anna VonBokel & Natalie Griesenauer 

Aug 23  Anna VonBokel & Natalie Griesenauer 

Aug 25  Anna VonBokel & Natalie Griesenauer 

 

School News/Reminders: 

TeacherEase - St. Paul School is using the TeacherEase Student Infor-

mation System - ALL PARENTS MUST log into TeacherEase to verify and update your 
student’s information - THANK YOU! 

 
The system can also send text messages and make voice calls.  Here is a short video that describes 
how to setup your preferences:  Video of Setting Up Communication Preferences   You need to do a 
small amount of setup to receive these messages.  Login to TeacherEase and click “Communication 
Preferences.”  You can choose whether to receive emails, mobile app notifications, text messages, and/
or voice calls. We support two types of announcements: “school closure” and “other information,” 
choose how you’d like to receive these messages: Everyone can choose email. If you’ve installed the 
TeacherEase mobile app, you can choose app notifications.  If your mobile phone number is in the sys-
tem, you can choose to receive texts and voice calls.  If your phone number(s) are NOT listed, they are 
likely not in the system.  Feel free to contact the school and provide them with updated information.   
 

Chromebook - In order for students in grades 1-8 to have access to a Chromebook - 

you must log onto TeacherEase and complete the Computer Acceptable Use Agreement and the 
Chromebook Insurance Form.  Both of these can be found in the Registration section of TeacherEase 

when you log in.  If you have any questions please contact the school office.    

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s6HS2uGIhbU






• DISMISSAL PROCEDURES- Parents are to remain at their vehicle at ALL times.  We will bring 
your children to you.  

• Pre-Kindergarten in the car/carpool - You will park in the parking lot in the rear of school. We ask that 
you back into you space for the safety of all during dismissal. USING EVERY SPACE even handi-
cap. 

• Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grade students in the car/carpool - You will be lining up in the SCHOOL 
PARKING LOT in TWO rows facing Church Road. Please pull up to the car in front of you and put 
your car in ”park”. If you are the first to arrive you will need to pull up to the end of the lot.**NOTE: If 
you need to turn right out of the school parking lot (toward the K.C. Hall) please be sure to get in the 
line closest to the school. Otherwise both lines will be turning left out of the school parking lot. 

• 3rd through 8th grade students in car/ carpool - You will be lining up in the CHURCH PARKING LOT 
directly across from the school AND in the GRAVEL PARKING LOT.  If you park on the black top 
you need to face Church Road. No one is to leave by the south side (cemetery side) of the 
church.  Parents parking in the gravel lot MUST face north (toward the K.C. Hall) and MUST 
dismiss in that direction. You may not go south out of the gravel lot. PLEASE do not leave the 
gravel lot until cones are removed for you to exit. We will only be dismissing from ONE gravel 
lot exit this year. (please see the diagram) 

• LATE ARRIVALS If you arrive late please park in the Quilters Lot (by the ballpark) or the KC 
lot and wait for the school lot to be reopened. Once the cones are removed you may enter the 
school lot for late pick up. PLEASE DO NOT EVER INITIALLY PARK IN THE QUILTERS LOT 
OR THE BASEBALL DIAMOND LOT, and walk over to pick up your child.  If you choose to do 
this we will dismiss your children as walkers AFTER the parking lot is cleared and safe. 

 




